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Joellyn Brazile

From: Joellyn Brazile
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 12:05 PM
To: skandah1@ford.com; 'rawarden@pandj.com'
Cc: amccorm3@ford.com; Lewandowski, Elise; Ayres, Todd
Subject: Blue Oval City Ford Motor Company TN0082368 Contractor NOT

The Division of Water Resources acknowledges the receipt of a cerƟfied NoƟce of TerminaƟon (NOT) from , Phillips & 
Jordan, Inc., a secondary permiƩee/contractor at the above-referenced site, on March 27, 2024. The referenced site is 
associated with NPDES tracking number TN0082368. 
 
Based on receipt of the above-referenced NOT, the following secondary permiƩee/contractor is no longer an 
operator/contractor at the site. 
              Phillips & Jordan, Inc. 
 
We appreciate your aƩenƟon to the requirements of the NPDES permit. Your acƟons make a difference to the quality of 
state waters.  If you have any quesƟons regarding this correspondence, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 


